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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Aleyna	 Laurie P	

Willow Finlay	 Alieana I-H

Heidi Osbourne	 Asa P

Jaxson Pattin	 Lottie E

Leah Britton	 Jess S

Matei Albastroiu	 Musa S

Beatrice Albastroiu	 Khya H-M

Ava Keating	 Najla R

Alfie Williams	 Jack John L
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A fantastic week of learning at William Stockton School this week, topped off with 
a fabulous, fun stay and science with our parents. As always we have had lots of 
learning going on in and outside of the classroom, with trips to Liverpool Museum, 
the library and within our local town. 

Also next Friday is a class assembly for class 3M - 
parents are very welcome to attend (9.15am in the 
school hall) 

Athletics
Well done to our Y5 and 6 
pupils who competed in the 
local athletics competition on 
Thursday. They were all excellent 
and represented our school with 
a real competitive attitude. A 
fantastic effort everyone.

KS2 FILM NIGHT
Please book on school spider if you wish your 
child to attend the KS2 film night on 
Thursday after school. The film is ‘YES DAY’

Next Friday is a day of STOP, DROP AND 
READ. Throughout the day children will DROP 
everything and READ. Look out for Reading Frenzy 
on twitter and parents are very welcome to join in 
from home or at work!

Liverpool 
Year 3 and 4 had a 
fabulous day at Liverpool 
Museum this week and 
enhanced their history 
learning! They were able 
to put their classroom 
learning into practice 
outside the classroom 
and really ‘get into’ their 
learning about the 
Egyptians.

STAY AND SCIENCE
Thank you to all the parents 
who became scientists this 
morning with us! It was great 
to see you all share in some 
science work and see the 
subject in action. There are 
lots of pictures on twitter to 
see the scientists of the future!

NSPCC number day took place in school 
today and what a fabulous fundraising event this 
has been. Not only did children get creative with 
their outfits and enjoy a variety of number-based 
activities throughout the day



The Sleep Tight Workshop has been designed to
support children, young people and families to get

a good nights sleep.

Sleep Tight 

Looking at sleep deprivation and sleep cycles.

This programme runs over a three week period for
parents only, various sleep topics are covered

including;

Causes of sleep issues.

Identifying and managing sleep problems.

Building positive bedtime routines.

During the workshop you will have the
opportunity to record & develop your families'

sleep routines!

Workshop


